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Mr. Bob Hall, Chair Mr. Dan McWilliams, Vice-Chair
Mayor Daryl Bennett Mr. Ken East Mr. Mark Graham

May 1%t 2018

The Peterborough Police Services Board is pleased to announce that it has approved
an auction fund grant in the amount of $5,000.00 to the Special Olympics Ontario for the
School Championships which are taking place in Peterborough from May 29™ to 31,

This event provides athletes with intellectual disabilities the opportunity to compete in
five different sports; bocce, basketball, soccer, track and field and floor hockey.
Approximately 1,200 athletes from all over Ontario, their families and coaches will be in
attendance.

Chief Rodd is the Honorary Chair and the Peterborough Police Service is a proud
sponsor of these games. The Board is very pleased to support this worthwhile event
and wishes all athletes the best of luck.

Thank you

Bob Hall, Chair
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